
 
 
Good morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Thursday,  
January 11, 2018 and today we are on a regular schedule.  
 
Tomorrow is the Annual Varsity Girls Basketball Tournament. All those interested in 
attending can purchase a ticket for $2 from their period 5 teacher. With this ticket you 
have permission to attend the HHS v Oromocto game Friday during 5th period. (1/12) 
 
SRC are looking for volunteers to decorate signs during working period for the 
basketball tournament this weekend to cheer on our girls. If you are interested, please 
sign up on the sign up sheet by the SRC door. All materials will be supplied! (1/12) 
 
Students who took part in the Me to We Group at Hampton Middle School, there will be 
a meeting today at 3:30 pm, afterschool for about an hour in the Learning Commons. 
(1/11) 
 
Overdue books- all students are reminded that you will not receive a report card if you 
have overdue books from the Learning Commons. If you have any questions, please 
see Mr. MacMillan  (11/12) 
 
There will be a donation drive for Helping Hands this Thursday and Friday. Any 
donations will be accepted, such as clothes, food, toys or change. Bring donations to 
Mrs. Lawson’s room, which is room 110. Every little bit helps. (1/11) 
 
Are you interested in a career in the Skilled Trades? Are you in grade 10 or 11? The 
New Brunswick Teen Apprenticeship Program is now accepting application for full time 
summer jobs in the trades. The deadline to apply is Jan 19th. See Mrs. Hovey for more 
details.  
 
A reminder that tomorrow is SPIRIT DAY!! Come dressed in school colors, and prepare 
for a day full of music, activities, and sports! We will also be having a Winter BBQ. $1 
for a hotdog! 
 
Spring Musical – there will be a meeting for all cast members and stage managers 
today at 12:30 in the Learning Commons.  
 
The HHS boys Hockey team will be wearing “Wear It for Wishes” Foundation. The girls 
will wear the “Wear it for Wishes” jerseys at their home game Sunday, so come out and 
show your Husky spirit!  
 
Attention Grads! Any grads interested in being a part of the Fashion Show are asked to 
come to an information meeting on Tuesday at lunch in room 122. (1/16) 
 



 
 


